
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

PHASE START FINISH 

Design Summer 2024 Late 2027 

Right-of-Way Late 2026 Late 2027 

Construction Spring 2028* Spring 2030* 

PHASE COST 

Design $1.4 Million 

Right-of-Way $1.6 Million 

Construction $8.5 Million 

This project will install street lighting and a new shared use path along one side of McNaughten Rd from Main St to Broad 

St. These Vision Zero safety improvements will make vulnerable road users, like people walking and biking, more visible to 

drivers and safely separate them from vehicle traffic. Additional improvements will include the installation of curb ramps and 

drive aprons and the addition of turn lanes at intersections.  

This location is on the Vision Zero Columbus High Injury Network due to the number of serious or fatal crashes, and/or 

crashes involving vulnerable road users like people walking, biking or on a motorcycle.  

It is also located in a Vision Zero Communities of Interest area. Residents in Communities of Interest may have fewer 

choices about how, when and where they travel, putting them at higher risk as they move around. Extra investment in 

roadway and other transportation safety improvements may be needed to enhance safety. 

 

MCNAUGHTEN ROAD SHARED USE PATH – 
EAST MAIN STREET TO EAST BROAD STREET 
PID 119828 

Andrew Frankhouser, P.E. ACFrankhouser@columbus.gov 

*Watch for updates once construction starts 

*Subject to funding approval by City Council and weather conditions 
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